
 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians 

 

This is to inform you that Mumbai University has decided 

to resume Examinations in an Offline mode for the 

semester end examinations scheduled in March-April 

2022.  

However, the college has not received any official circular 

from the University of Mumbai till date. So we suggest 

students to wait for the official guidelines/decision with 

regards to Examination on our college website. 

 

Principal 

 

Date: 18/02/2022 

 


